
 

 

                                         

SATs Revision Booklets 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The children in year 6 are working extremely hard at school and we appreciate all the support they are 

being given at home. If you would like to help your child further, the CGP revision booklets are ideal 

for revision. We would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase KS2 SATs revision guides at a 

reduced cost. This offer is available when we buy the guides in bulk. 

Please speak to the class teacher if you are unsure which booklet to buy, via the Y6 email address. 

If you would like to place an order, please fill in the form attached and return it to the school office 

by Monday 4th December. Payment should be made by Parent Pay, without payment your order cannot 

be processed. 

Yours sincerely 

The Y6 teachers 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


